

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President I. Susan Kattula, Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary Brian White, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D., Trustee Kyle M. Johnson, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

October 23, 2023

Dear WCS Community,

Butcher Educational Center was placed on a lockdown this morning after a student was reportedly in possession of a "white rifle," which turned out to be a wooden one used by the marching band color guard.

The student was identified, and it was confirmed to be the wooden rifle. There was no problem at the school, but I share this information to avoid rumor and the spread of misinformation.

All is well at Butcher, and if you have any questions, please contact the school.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent



